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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Our Christmas Fayre is on Friday 1st December and in order to prepare for this we would like 

children to bring donations to school on Friday 24th November.  Please note this is not non-school 

uniform. 

 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 - chocolate donation - This could be boxes of chocolates, a 

chocolate bar, chocolate characters etc. 

 

Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 bottle donation - This could be shower gel, or other cosmetics, soft drinks or 

alcohol.   

 

All of this will be collected by our PTEC team and stored securely on that morning. 

 

This year we are also holding a Christmas jumper swap shop!  Fed up with last year’s jumper?  Have 

the children outgrown theirs?  Donate all your unwanted Christmas jumpers and find a new one at 

the Fayre.  We are charging £2 per jumper so they will be a lot cheaper than buying a new one in 

Primark.  Please give any unwanted jumpers to Miss Reid (Year 4) 

 

In addition to this, on Monday 27th and Tuesday 28th November we will be selling tickets for our 

popular Christmas Grotto, where the children can meet Santa.  This ‘Grotto’ will take place during the 

Christmas Fayre.  Tickets can be purchased for a given time slot after school and will be sold in the 

barn in the Key Stage 1 playground straight after school.  Please ensure you are there to avoid 

disappointment.   Tickets will be sold at £2.50. 

 

Due to restrictions on numbers we cannot sell tickets on the day of the fayre.  

                                    

Please note raffle tickets will also be on sale that day too to avoid the long queues at the 

fayre.  They will still be able to be purchased on the evening of the fayre. 

 

If anyone would like to donate a raffle prize, we would be very grateful.  Donations can be given to 

the school office or Miss Reid in Year 4. 

 

As always, we thank you for your continued support of the school.  We really enjoy organising our 

Fayres for you, our children and our community. 

 

Kind Regards 

Miss Reid and the PTEC team. 

 


